
Announcements  

Friday November 17 2023  

B Day  

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

  

 

Ready to be in the spirit of giving this holiday season? Help make the holiday special and 

support families and children in need by taking a tag off the Giving Tree! Take a tag, shop for 

the item, and return it unwrapped to the tree at either campus by December 7th. Look for the 

informational fliers around school or ask Mrs. Lindmair for more details! 

 

Are you interested in auditioning for the winter play, Sense & Sensibility, but don't know what it 

is about? Come and watch the movie version TODAY at 3:00 in the North Campus 

Theatre.  Contact Mrs. Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen with any questions. 

 

Are you interested in a donut party?  Student Senate is running a food drive from Monday, 

November 13, to Friday, November 17, with all proceeds going to both the Hartland and North 

Lake Food Pantries. 

 

The top two 3rd hour classes at each campus will get a donut party! 

 

Please see the posters in all hallways and on the TV monitors for the daily themes. 

 

Arrowhead eSports is looking for any Fortnite or Rocket League players who are interested in 
competing in the upcoming winter eSports season starting in December.  Please reach out to 
Mr. Flesch or Mr. Skaros if you are interested by Wednesday, November 30th or if you have 
any questions. 
 

 

  


